
 

The American Society of Transplantation (AST) provided the following comment on 
March 13, 2024, in response to the proposal “Proposal to Address the Relationship of 
the OPTN and OPTN Contractor Boards.” The OPTN posted this proposal during a 
special public comment period that was open from February 28 – March 13, 2024.  
 

The American Society of Transplantation (AST) supports the OPTN bylaw 
change proposed in, “Proposal to Address the Relationship of the OPTN and 
OPTN Contractor Boards.” 


